
 

 

 

That very special time of the year is coming up again: 

 

This coming Friday is “International Teachers’ Day”. 

 

On behalf of all staff at OLD, I sincerely thank our parent body for the appreciation we 
so commonly receive for doing a job we love. 

I think the following quote beautifully reflects our School Vision and what we’re 
essentially on about at OLD – (OLD School Vision: “Ignite, Innovate and Include in 
Mercy”): 

 

“Education is not the filling of a pail, but the lighting of a fire.” 

……………………………………………………… 

Following – just for fun! 

 

 

COMING EVENTS   

October 

Thurs 25 Yr 2 Excursion 

Fri 26 Yr 5 Excursion 

Sat 27– Sun 28 Band Camp 

Wed 31 Kindergarten 

Excursion 

November 

Fri 2 Kindergarten Transition  

9-10.30 (1 of 3) 

Fri 9 Kindy Transition  

9-10.30 (2 of 3) 

Fri 9 Remembrance Day 

Ceremony 12.20pm 

Fri 16 Kindergarten 

Transition  

9-10.30 (3 of 3) 

Thurs 29 Year 6 Graduation 

& End of Year Liturgy 10am 

December 

Wed 19 Term 4 Concludes 

KEEP CHECKING THE SCHOOL’S   WEBSITE 

UNDER ‘NEWS & EVENTS - EVENTS FOR 

POSSIBLE CHANGES TO DATES  

www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

Our Lady of Dolours 

 

 

 

     
  

OUR LADY OF DOLOURS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWS  Term 4  Week 2 - 22 October 2018 

The Principal’s Piece  

https://www.facebook.com/Our-Lady-of-Dolours-Primary-School-Chatswood-910281002388869/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Principal’s Piece cont. 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Isabella (2B)  

Bishop’s Art Prize 

 

Congratulations to Isabella (2B) who received an Honourable 
Mention in the recent “Bishops’ Art Competition”. 

 

Isabella’s artwork was chosen from the whole Diocese of 
Broken Bay to receive a Highly Commendable Award.  Her 
artwork depicted ‘Jesus Feeding the Five Thousand’.   

 

Isabella has won a special art supply prize that she will receive 
at this evening’s Award Ceremony (23/10) at The Catholic 
Schools Office. 

 

Congratulation Isabella! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Congratulations to Kevin Choy (Chloe 4G) and Tom Murphy 
   (son of our Mrs Murphy): 

 

 Kevin and Tom together won the 2018 OLD NRL Tipping 
    Competition. 

 Kevin and Tom have agreed to give their winnings to the 
 Cambodian Mission that Miss Kirsty Thorpe is championing.  

             Congratulations! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Mission Mass 

Last Thursday a group of Year 6 leaders attended the Broken Bay Diocesan Mission Mass at Our Lady of the Rosary in 

Waitara.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Very Rev Dr David Ranson spoke to the children about spreading the Word of God through our gentle, loving actions.   

St Leo’s provided the musicians and the music/singing was amazing.  The children loved the experience and so did I! 

Go to the following link for more information about Catholic Mission: 

https://www.catholicmission.org.au/about-catholic-mission/about-us 

 

Parent Retreat Day 

 

Catholic Schools Office Broken Bay is offering a Parent Retreat Day in the beautiful, restful grounds of St Joseph’s Spirituality 
Centre, Kincumber South. Friday 2 November, 9am–4pm. Cost: $20 donation (pay on the day). Theme: ‘Ancient Wisdom, 
Contemporary Lives’. See attached brochure for detailed information or go to the Walking the Way website.   

  

RSVP: Sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

 

Additional tips: 

Is car-pooling an option? 

Participants are urged to ‘register now’ (for purposes of catering, resources); and can pay later (donation on the day). 

Religious Education—Mrs Kathy Gray 

https://www.catholicmission.org.au/about-catholic-mission/about-us
http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/annual-retreat-more-info.html
mailto:Sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 
The Fred Hollows Humanity Award 

It was a great pleasure to celebrate ‘The Fred Hollows Humanity Award’ at NSW Parliament House.  

NSW Education Minister Mr Rob Stokes spoke of the importance of academic and sporting awards 

in education.  However, he then directed his speech to the ultimate importance of education in 

forming excellent citizens and that it was great to have this award dedicated to this achievement.  

This ‘Fred Hollows Humanity Award’ celebrates just that; as it is through our service to others that 

makes us a great citizen.  Congratulations Hope, Lucas and Ryan for receiving this important award. 

 

“The greatest attribute of mankind is our ability to help one another.”   

Fred Hollows 

 

 

Religious Education—Mrs Kathy Gray 



 

 

 

 
Year 4 Parish Mass 

Thank you to the many OLD families who were able to attend the Year 4 Parish Mass on Sunday (at such short notice).  The 

Year 4 students participated beautifully in the Mass.  They also enjoyed a get together and morning tea after the Mass.  Fr 

John spoke about loving God first! God is at the centre! 

 

Religious Education—Mrs Kathy Gray 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Religious Education—Mrs Kathy Gray 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 
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